This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Ed. D., Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Partial funding for the North Hardin High School Band to travel the Carnegie Hall

ISSUE:
 The North Hardin Wind Symphony has received an invitation to perform at Carnegie Hall on March 20, 2006. This is a prestigious honor and will be very costly. The total cost of the trip is approximately $80,000, which does not include any meals except one or the cost of renting percussion equipment for rehearsal and performance at approximately $3,000. At this point, the band has raised approximately $32,000 through fundraising and private donations.

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board approve to fund $12,000 for the North Hardin High School Bank to travel to Carnegie Hall on March 20, 2006.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board approve to fund $12,000 for the North Hardin High School Bank to travel to Carnegie Hall on March 20, 2006.

